
Construction Alert 

 Widening of U.S. 192 (S.R. 500) from Aeronautical Drive  
to Budinger Avenue in Osceola County 

For More Information, contact Francelis Figueroa Garcia 
407-687-1687 or francelis.figueroa-garcia@dot.state.fl.us. 

Road Closure and Detour at Old Canoe Creek Road 

Motorists are advised that Old Canoe Creek Road will be closed on the south side of the intersection 
with U.S. 192 beginning at 5 a.m. Monday, March 20.  The closure is expected to last about four 
weeks and is necessary to allow crews to make drainage improvements. 

During the closure, traffic will be  directed around the work using Neptune Road and Commerce 
Center Drive. Electronic message boards and signage will be used to direct traffic around the closure. 
Please see the map below for more information. 

The work is part of a Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) project to widen U.S. 192 from 
four to six lanes between Aeronautical Drive and Budinger Avenue in Osceola County. Please note 
construction schedules may change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances. 

More information and schedule updates are available at the FDOT Central Florida website 
www.cflroads.com.  You may also contact Public Information Coordinator Francelis Figueroa Garcia 
at 407.687.1687 or by email at francelis.figueroa-garcia@dot.state.fl.us. 

FDOT encourages all drivers to use caution through construction zones. 

Financial Project ID: 239682-1-52-01 


